
Department Planning NSW 

 

Attn: Katelyn Symington 

 

Re: Gunnedah Waste Facility Application Number SSD-8530563 

I would like to express my concern in regard to the proposed Gunnedah Waste Facility, to be 

constructed on Lots 1 & 2 DP 1226992 16 Torrens Road Gunnedah. 

• The location of the Waste Facility is within close proximity to residential housing  

• Noise /dust pollution, toxic waste contamination and the health impacts on the 

community 

• Environmental impacts 

• Lack of community consultation 

• Enforcement of toxic waste regulations 

Please accept the above as my objection to the Gunnedah Waste Facility. 

 

 

 


